
HB 689 -- Background Checks for School Personnel

Sponsor:  Bringer

Currently, teachers and other school personnel who have contact
with students must undergo a criminal background check.  This
bill makes the check valid for one year and transferrable from
one school district to another, even if there is a change in the
type of certification a teacher holds.


